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Announcement – Regulated information 
 

 
9M 2022 Financial Results presentation 

 
 
Public Power Corporation S.A. held today, Tuesday November 22, 2022 a 
conference call with the investor community for the 9M 2022 Financial Results. 
The relevant presentation is available on the Company's web site at the 
“Investor Relations” section. 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Public Power Corporation S.A. 
Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr   
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director 
Telephone : + 30 210 529 2153 
e-mail: i.stefos@dei.gr  
 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation S.A. www.dei.gr 
at the “Investors Relations” section.  
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